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August 8, 2013
The Honorable Joe Wilson

Chairman

House Armed Services Military Personnel Subcommittee

Rayburn House Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2455

Dear Chairman Wilson:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “National Guard and Reserve Parity for Patriots Act” (H.R. 2907) that would eliminate the loophole in eligibility for the Reserve Component members to receive credit towards early retirement by including any active duty service with the exception of active duty training since September 11th, 2001. Current eligibility only applies to service on and after January 28, 2008.

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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